From OHIC Website: Information on Cost Management Strategy 
Practice has implemented a quality improvement strategy targeted at cost management. In 2018, OHIC convened a work group that decided to omit the previous set of cost management strategies in favor of a more flexible requirement. OHIC collaborated with NCQA to create this new requirement, that builds on existing NCQA quality improvement elements and allows practices to select a topic for performance improvement from a menu of items that have the potential to impact costs. For 2020 reporting, NCQA- recognized practices will select from a menu of options a quality improvement strategy that addresses either the Care Coordination or Cost-Effective Use of Services. Practices that are NCQA-recognized PCMHs using the 2017 NCQA standards will be evaluated on this requirement during their annual NCQA reporting. Practices will be expected to specify the measure of resource stewardship they will track to monitor performance improvement in the selected menu item.  All other practices will be evaluated based on responses to an OHIC-administered survey.
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